
 

Moose Pass School Site Based Council Agenda 

October 4, 2021 

 

1) Roll call – Ms. Barron, Ms. Little, Chris Gordon, Shelby Lubich, Jen & JD Boyle 

2) Approval of agenda – Chris moves to approve, second by Ms. Barron 

3) Approval of Minutes – Chris moves to approve, second by Shelby 

4) Reports of officers, boards, committees 

a) Principal’s report - None 

b) Teacher’s report:  

i) Covid Testing Capability – Susanna and Ms. Barron trained with the Cue System of 

COVID testing and have the equipment at school to preform tests. Students are able to 

be tested in Moose Pass. 

ii) Volunteers needed! Apply online or ask Susanna for guidance. Once approved, let 

Susanna know how and when you are interested in helping out. Some volunteer options 

include recess, lunch and reading to students one on one. 

iii) Custodian/Food Service Position – Currently Ms. Val from Seward is cleaning the school 

2x per week, and the teachers are cleaning it the rest of the days. Both the custodian and 

food service position are still available.  

iv) Substitutes needed – Currently there are no long term subs in the Moose Pass area.  

v) Benchmark Tests – These tests will be discussed at the parent/teacher conferences at 

the end of the month. 

c) Additional reports - None 



5) Old Business: None 

6) New business:  

a) Halloween – Ms. Barron hopes to have an answer by Friday, October 8th from school district 

regarding ability to hold Halloween Carnival Fundraiser at the school. Susanna will send an 

email requesting volunteers to join the “Carnival Committee” to help plan. If KPBSD doesn’t 

give the green light for the carnival at the school, JD offered the pavilion at Trail Lake Lodge 

as a substitute. Typical Carnival activities include games, costume contest, guessing jars, 

cake walk, and mini haunted house.  

b) Fundraiser for the Heart Association – Ms. Barron has a meeting regarding the Heart 

Challenge this month. Details to follow.  

c) Fundraising – Considering doing a similar fundraiser like last year’s online t-shirt sales. 

Maybe baseball caps this time? Money raised helps funds ski lessons for the students at 

Alyeska. 

7) Next meeting – Monday, November 1st at 3:45 PM. 

8) Adjournment – Chris moves to approve, second by Ms. Barron 
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